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WEEK AT A GLANCE – Nov. 27 – Dec. 1 

SUN Feast of Christ the King 

MON Classes Resume 

 Toy Drive Begins 

2:45-3:45pm, Handbell Choir 

TUES 7:30-7:50am, Faculty-Staff Prayer  

Comfy Day 

5th Grade Field Trip to USS Midway 

 3-4:30pm, Drama – See Schedule 

 3-4:00pm, Faculty Meeting 

WED  MCA Presentations with Sister Eva 

 3:00pm, Boys Varsity Basketball Practice 

THU 8:05am, Morning Assembly 

 3:00-3:30pm, Detention 

3-4:30pm, Drama – See Schedule 

FRI 8:30am Mass  

Food Drive Friday 

Minimum Day, 11:55am Dismissal,  

2nd Quarter Progress Reports Sent Home 

Turkey Trot Donations Due 

Online Donations close at Midnight 

 12:30pm, Instrumental Music 

6:00-8:30pm, PTG Movie Night - 

Upper Field “The Star” The Story of 

the First Christmas  

 

FAMILY ENVELOPES 

We had 100% return of the family envelopes this week from 

grades 1, 2 & 3. We were missing 14 envelopes.  

Congratulations to grade 2 who had 100% return 4 weeks in a 

row! The class will receive treats from the office. 

 

CATCH OF THE WEEK 

Congratulations to Henok Teklu (Kg),  

Orelia Flores (1st), Demir Olut (2nd), Marlowe 

Spenla (3rd), Bianca Alcanciado (4th), Declan 

Flannery (5th), Adrien Vigil (6th), Olivia 

Spenla (7th) and Apollo Nguyen (8th) who 

were caught doing a good deed this week. 

 

MOVIE NIGHT AT NAZARETH SCHOOL 
Friday, December 1st from 6 pm – 8:30 pm on the Upper Field. 

An outdoor showing of “The Star” The Story of the First 

Christmas (Rated G).  $10 per family and order forms are in the 

school office. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THANKSGIVING VACATION 

No school next week, November 20-24 for Thanksgiving 

vacation.  Classes resume on Monday, November 27.  Happy 

Thanksgiving to all of our families. 
 

THANKSGIVING FOOD DRIVE 

Thank you to all of the families who donated food and gift 

cards to the Thanksgiving Food Drive. Holy Family Food 

Bank was very grateful for the donations. 

 

TURKEY TROT 

We hope everyone had a good time today at the 

Turkey Trot!  Thank you to Mrs. Conway for 

chairing this event and to the Fabulous Turkey 

Trot Committee.  As of Friday, November 17, 

the school has raised $42,512!  The top 3 classes for funds 

raised to date are: 1st place ~ Kindergarten,  

2nd place ~ 5th Grade and 3rd place ~ 1st Grade.  Great job so 

far!  Remember our goal this year is $60,000. All pledge 

money must be turned in by December 1 to qualify for 

prizes. 

 

TURKEY TROT – FINAL PRIZE ASSEMBLY 

The deadline to qualify for prizes is Friday, December 1 (by 

midnight!)  The final prize assembly will be on Thursday, 

December 7.   
 

FOOD DRIVE FRIDAY 

Food Drive Friday is December 1. Bring in nonperishable 

food items to your classroom. We will gather all the 

donations on the Nazareth Courtyard for a representative 

from Mission San Diego to pick up.  All food donations will 

be taken to the Holy Family Food Bank. Each student who 

brings in 2 canned food donations will receive a Spirit Dress 

Day on Tuesday, December 5. 
 

STUDENT COUNCIL NEWS 

The Student Council will be sponsoring a 

Toy Drive for Christmas beginning 

November 27.  There will be boxes in 

every classroom for your donations. Please send in new, 

unwrapped games and toys that will not need batteries.  We 

will be sending the toys to Toys for Tots. 
 

DECEMBERHOT LUNCH 

All December Hot Lunch orders are due Tuesday, November 

28.   
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SACRAMENT PREPARATIONS MEETING 

There will be a sacrament preparation 

meeting regarding the requirements to 

receive the Sacrament of Reconciliation and 

First Holy Communion during the 2nd grade 

year.  The meeting will be Wednesday, 

December 6 at 6:30pm in the school 

auditorium. Father Peter McGuine will be the speaker and lead 

the meeting.   Nazareth School Kindergarten - 2nd Grade 

Families are invited to attend.  Please see the flyer in today’s 

envelope. 

 

SCRIP NEWS 

Only 3 more Specialty Scrip ordering days 

before Christmas. Get a head start on your 

Christmas shopping with gift cards to your 

favorite stores.  Order your cards early and 

avoid the rush. Low denomination gift cards 

are still available. These are perfect for stocking stuffers and 

holiday gifts.  Remember for specialty scrip all orders need to 

be turned in by 9am Tuesday morning. 

 

ST. NICHOLAS DAY – DECEMBER 6 

In honor of St. Nicholas Day on Tuesday, 

December 6, students may wear Santa hats to 

school. 

 

HEALTH NOTICE 

Parents, if your child is not feeling well or is running a fever, 

please keep them home.  All children should be symptom free 

and fever free for 24 hours before returning to school.   

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE – STUDENT PICK-UP 

If a student is going home with someone other than a parent or 

guardian, please call or email the office to let us know.   Each 

day we compile a list to make pick up run more smoothly. 

 

REMINDER: Please call the school office to let us know if 

your child is absent. 

 

UPCOMING IMPORTANT DATES 
  

• 11/20-24 Thanksgiving Break 

• 11/27 Classes Resume 

                     Toy Drive Begins 

• 11/28 Comfy Day 

• 12/1 Food Drive Friday 

Mid-Point 2nd Quarter 

2nd Quarter Progress Reports Sent home 

Turkey Trot Donations Due – Online    

              Donations close at Midnight 

Movie Night at Nazareth 

• 12/5 2-can Tuesday–Spirit Dress Day for 2 canned  

              food donations 

• 12/6 St. Nicholas Day – Students may wear Santa  

              Hats in honor of St, Nicholas 

6:30pm, Sacramental Preparation Meeting – 

Auditorium 

• 12/7 Turkey Trot Final Prize Assembly 

• 12/8 Feast of the Immaculate Conception  

8:30am Mass 

 

 

COMFY DAY 

Student Council is sponsoring a Comfy Day on Tuesday, 

November 28.  Students may wear school appropriate 

sweatpants, t-shirts and sweatshirts 

 

BLUE AND GOLD DAY 

Thank you to all who brought in their 

donations for Blue and Gold Day.  The 

Student Council is proud to announce that 

$485 was raised!  Student Council will be 

purchasing an Eagle Mascot costume for 

Nazareth School.  We can’t wait to see it! 

 

WINTER SPORTS SEASON 

Nazareth School Winter sports season is getting underway for 

Boys Varsity Basketball with their 1st practice on 

Wednesday, November 29.  You must turn in your 

permission slip to be able to participate in practices. Mr. 

Brown delivered permission slips to all classrooms. The other 

Winter Sports will be Boys JV Basketball, Girls JV & Var 

Volleyball and PeeWee Soccer for Grades K-4.  Need 

volunteer hours? We need coaches! Please email Mr. Brown 

at pe@nazarethschool.org if you can help coach a team.   

 

PARENTS IN PRAYER – ON SCHOOL MASS DAYS 

Come and pray a weekly Rosary with Parents in 

Prayer prior to the school Masses at 8:00am in St. 

Francis Chapel.  All members of the Nazareth 

Community are welcome.   

 

BOX TOPS FOR EDUCATION – SCAN AND SUBMIT 

Help earn money for Nazareth School with the 

Box Tops for Education program.  You can find 

Box Tops on hundreds of products. Upload the 

Box Tops app on your phone and select 

Nazareth School San Diego for your 

contributions. When registered begin scanning 

your grocery receipts and submit.  

 
 

Holy Family of Nazareth,  
watch over us and protect us. 
 
 
 
 

Give thanks to the 
LORD, for he is good; 
his love endures 
forever. Psalm 106:1 

 
 

 

November Core Values: 
    

Respect & Hospitality 

 

 

 

 

mailto:pe@nazarethschool.org
http://www.biblestudytools.com/psalms/106-1.html

